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Note:  99% of photos were taken by  Jim and Susie Henderson. 

  

 Happy New Year everyone!  I hope that you 

and yours had a wonderful Christmas too!   My son, Bryan, 

came over for Christmas dinner this year. I 

made a different kind, at least for us, dinner and honestly 

I would do it again.  Did not spend a lot of time in the    

kitchen. Clean up was even easier!  Did a Shrimp Boil  for 

4, so we could have left overs! 

 

 Also have other news to share, this will be my last   

issue.  Randy Kelly will be taking over Newsletter Editor 

duties in January.  It is time for me to do other things, I 

have shared with Mark and the others that I will be available to come and 

help them any Saturday morning when needed.  AND I will come and be a 

patron!  Jim and I joined the EAA chapter December 2007.  I took over as     

editor in January, wanted to keep up my computer skills (hahaha!).  The 

last couple of years the chapter was not able to host a breakfast, things 

are changing now  -  thank goodness  - and feel that it is a good time for 

me to get involved more in some of my other interest. 

 

 I thought about what I wanted to do, 

and decided to go through all of the photos 

taken over the years and choose some of my 

favorites.  But as I was doing so, it appears I 

starting choosing photos of people and the       

activities at different events held at SYI.  It 

gave me a chance to see just how supportive our area pilots have been to 



our breakfast and SYI.  I hope that you enjoy reminiscing along with me.   

 

 It has been a great ride, made a lot of great friends and I will miss 

seeing your smiling faces every month!  When you fly by the house I     

expect to see a wing wave!   Much love  . . . . Blue skies and tail winds . . . 
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